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The Teachers’ Scoop
What an honor it is to work with 

you outstanding children each day!  We 
feel blessed to be their teachers!
       This week we will host Parent 
Information Night on Tuesday, September 
20th. Please join us for 1 session. The 1st 
session will. be held from 6:05-6:35 and 
session two will be from 6:45-7:15. A 
short PTO meeting will take place from 
5:45-6:00. We hope to see each of you 
there!
       A few updates about the week:  Mrs. 
Yancey will be out Monday-Thursday for 
KISD trainings, and Mrs. Noble will be out 
on Tuesday for principal interviews. Please 
pardon our absences and know your 
children will be in great hands. Learning 
will continue as normal. 
       Please don't forget to start sending 
in Bubbles if able and join us for our first 
school wide social on Friday, September 
23, from 5-8! See you there!

 

Mrs. Noble and Mrs. Yancey

Spotlight on 
Scottie Learning

Reading
This week we will be asking questions before, during, 
and after reading a book. It is important for your 
child to talk to their book and ask questions. We will 
sort questions by thick and thin. We want to ask 
thick questions.. 

Writing
We will continue to draft stories using our timeline. 
We will learn how to use a personal word wall to 
spell words we do not know how to spell. . We will 
continue working on subject and predicate. 

Math
 We will be ordering and comparing numbers using 
place value. We will discuss greater than, less than, 
and equal to up to 1,200. 

Science
This week we will be starting our unit of study for 
energy. Our focus will be on natural and manmade 
sources of light and heat. 

Social Studies
We will discuss community workers such as 
firefighters, police officers,  librarians, utility workers, 
and mayors. Your child will pick one of these 
community workers to write a letter to to thank 
them for their work. 

Week of September 19th

The Scottie Scoop


